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TO:   ALL PROVIDERS THTAT OFFER HEALTH SERVCIES 

 

REF: PROVIDERS ENROLLMENT PORTAL OF THE PUERTO RICO MEDICAID  

PROGRAM 

 

A cordial greeting from the Molina Healthcare family of Puerto Rico (MHPR).  At Molina Healthcare 

of Puerto Rico we are committed to the health of our beneficiaries, and to the service to our providers 

for the Vital Health Plan as well.                                               . 

 

Beginning in the second quarter of 2020, the Puerto Rico Medicaid Program (PRMP) will implement 

the Provider Enrollment Portal (PEP)  to comply with the provisions of the Affordable Care Act of 

2010 “(ACA), which is required state Medicaid agencies (SMA) to enroll their providers in the 

“Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS). 

 

Providers who provide services to Medicaid beneficiaries under the Puerto Rico Government Health 

Plan (VITAL or Platinum Medicare) and those who submit encounters or claims must register 

directly with PRMP in the PEP. This also includes providers that only carry out orders, prescriptions 

or referrals (OPR). 

 

The portal includes, but in not limited to, the following functions necessary to comply with federal 

regulations.  

 

 Registration of all providers 

 License Verifications 

 Verifications of providers in state and federal databases 

 Collection of information of disclosure and controlling information 

 Collection of application fee, if applicable 

 Criminal background check, if applicable 

 Revalidation of provider information every three years 
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For more information, please refer to the attached MEDICAID Information Letter, which providers 

information on the federal regulations that apply, as well as where to access the training tools 

available on the Puerto Rico  Medicaid portal (https://www.medicaid.pr.gov/)) which will be 

available from February 2020. 

 

 

You can also contact our Providers Service Call Center at (888) 558-5501 Monday through Friday 

from 7:00am to 7:00pm.   Disabled audio persons can call TTY (787) 522-8281.  Also you can contact 

the Medicaid Program directly via email:  prmp-pep@salud.pr.gov. 

 

Cordially, 

 

 
 

Tamara Morales Diaz, MBA 

Director Network Management & Operations 

 

 Enclosure 
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